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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Oct 04 2023 02:36 PM

 Am I wrong

Regardless of our different political
views I hope we can all agree that
things aren't working the way they
are, and take a good look at the
current politicians that have been in
office during these past five years
of Portland's decline. 

Portland has always been a democratic
city, but never saw this much
corruption, or destruction. 

We are working against corrupt
politicians that are fighting against
the people of Portland instead of for
them.

We have an inactive police force
retaliating against the city of
Portland for supporting black lives,
and police accountability.

We have a DA who's scared to fight. 

And most importantly....

We have city leaders who refuse to
act.

Remember what we are seeing play out
in the United States right now in a
big way..... CORRUPTION, GREED, and
SELF SERVING politicians...... on
BOTH SIDES. 

It's up to us to hold them
accountable when they don't work
towards the interest of the taxpayers
who voted for them. 

Remember that the taxpayers of
Portland trusted you guys.......and
you've failed them.

Governor Tina Kotek Commissioner Dan
Ryan Commissioner Susheela Jayapal 
Portland City Commissioner Rene
Gonzalez Julia Brim-Edwards,
Multnomah County Commissioner -
District 3 Commissioner Sharon
Meieran Portland Bureau of
Transportation (PBOT) @commmapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio Portland
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Lori Stegmann, Multnomah County
Commissioner, District 4 Multnomah
County, Oregon 
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Oct 01 2023 04:17 AM

Meet the attorneys representing the
people living on the streets of
Portland.

These guys are clowns

I'll say this again.....THE CITY
NEEDS BETTER LAWYERS 

Or are we hiring incompetent
attorneys on purpose

Make it make sense 

How is the city not documenting
housing being offered, giving a map
to a designated location with the
camp guidelines, and documenting
illegal campers 

Show that documentation to any judge,
and it shows that this guideline IS
being followed......

THAT MEANS NO LAWSUIT....WTF

Governor Tina Kotek Portland City
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez
Commissioner Susheela Jayapal 
Julia Brim-Edwards, Multnomah County
Commissioner - District 3 Multnomah
County Chair Jessica Vega Pederson
Commissioner Sharon Meieran Multnomah
County, Oregon Commissioner Dan Ryan
Commissioner Carmen Rubio 

Lori Stegmann, Multnomah County
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Parks & Recreation Portland Bureau of
Transportation (PBOT) 
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Sep 29 2023 03:36 PM

Thank you @smeieran for standing your
ground, and saying what needed to be
said. 

Hopefully you'll post a video
explaining your plan for voters.

Julia Brim-Edwards, Multnomah County
Commissioner - District 3 I
appreciate that you noticed there was
a lack of funding for Barbies
Village.

 Barbies Village  
a shelter for indigenous women and
children, DIDN'T get the funding that
they desperately need, deserve.

Portland's politicians have
repeatedly used indigenous women in
their speeches when pandering to
voters, but willfully forget about
them when it comes to funding them...
SMH.

Jessica Vega Commissioner Susheela
Jayapal 
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner
Mingus Mapps Governor Tina Kotek
Portland City Commissioner Rene
Gonzalez 

Hopefully, next round our local
leaders will give Barbies Village the
money that they
NEED and DESERVE 
instead of handing over MILLIONS to
their friends with big name non-
profits, and low success rates. 

And let's talk about Urban Alchemy..

who got LOTS of money.

Side Note- I misspoke when I said
they've made 1 billion, but let's
chat about it.

I said I wasn't going to post
anything about them, but I changed my
mind

Urban Alchemy started in 2018 and
since then there have been
allegations of



Mismanaged Funds
Failure to Pay Employees
Sexual Exploitation
Public Intoxication
Violating Civil Rights 
Verbal Abuse
And MORE

For Portland to be so progressive, I
don't understand why we would throw
money at an organization that has
such a bad track record. 

Our politicians are giving millions
of our tax dollars to an organization
most of us wouldn't even donate to on
our own. 

I don't know about you...But I don't
donate to organizations where I feel
like the executives make way more
than the people doing the actual work
in the streets. 

Slopping sugar with other
politicians, and photo ops are the
easy part.

Urban alchemy's executives make over
$200,000 a year....But forgot to pay
multiple employees who were already
struggling.

Maybe non profit executive
Commissioner Carmen Rubio could
explain that to us 

#pdx #pdxlive #pdxreal
#wtfportlandnews
#pdxlife #pdxnow #downtownportland
#downtownpdx #nwpdx #neportland
#pearldistrict #hawthorne #gresham
#Beaverton
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#stjohn #503 #rosecity #cityofroses
#keepportlandweird
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Sep 23 2023 07:12 PM

Great to see Commissioner Carmen
Rubio at Noche Bella !
shared a photo
Photos from Commissioner Carmen
Rubio's post
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Commissioner Mingus Mapps to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Sep 22 2023 08:49 PM

Happy Friday! Here are my top five
things from this week:

1. On Monday I did a bridge tour with
Multnomah County Chair Jessica Vega
Pederson and Tri-Met executive
director Sam Desue. We toured the
Burnside and Hawthorne Bridges. It is
easy to take these bridges for
granted, but they are incredibly
complicated machines. Thank you to
the staff that work on and operate
them.

2. On Wednesday, we heard about their
investment plan from Portland Clean
Energy Fund. PCEF has been a work in
progress, but I am grateful for the
staff and Commissioner Carmen Rubio’s
work. These investments will focus on
renewable energy, transportation
decarbonization, green
infrastructure, jobs, agriculture,
etc.

3. On Thursday morning, I attended
the Joint Policy Advisory Committee
on Transportation. This meeting
shapes regional priorities on
transportation investments. This
meeting focused on earthquake
readiness for the Burnside Bridge
project.

4. On Thursday evening, we heard
about the Police Accountability
Committee report. A lot is going on
in this 365-page report, and I look
forward to having a robust and
thoughtful debate about the program
and its recommendations.

5. We have a City-County Joint Office
of Homeless Services Work Session
this evening. A consultant recently
investigated weaknesses and
opportunities for the JOHS, and this
is our chance to discuss them.
2 comments
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Facebook User
Sep 22 2023 09:56 PM

Take notice in the top five. A lot of
talk no actions. Nothing tangible done
to directly address the multiple crisis
Portland faces. Commissioner Mapps it’s
time for city leaders to do something
that can be measured.
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Facebook User
Sep 30 2023 01:46 AM

Patricia Ancharski Agreed. I support
Commissioner Mapps but my support is
waning as I seen change from
theHardesty Era. Talk, meetings and
roads still untouched with repairs
being done incorrectly or
substandardly. What are we paying line
staff for and their supervisors who
should know the work isn't being done
correctly or efficiently.
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Facebook User
Sep 23 2023 12:39 AM

You’re a liar and a grifter.
Portlanders have figured you out,
finally.
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Sep 13 2023 11:12 PM

Yesterday, we joined Catholic
Charities of Oregon to celebrate the
groundbreaking of Francis + Clare
Place, a new 61-unit Permanent
Supportive Housing complex in the
inner SE neighborhood of Buckman
designed to serve individuals exiting
homelessness.

PSH residents typically live with
disabling conditions and have little
to no income. With Joint Office of
Homeless Services funds, Catholic
Charities will provide case
management and resident services,
while Native American Rehabilitation
Association of the Northwest, Inc.
(NARA) will contribute culturally
specific services for these
vulnerable Portlanders.

"With housing they can afford, and
the support of this community," said
Commissioner Carmen Rubio "with
amenities, green space, and
transportation nearby, the residents
of Francis + Clare Place will gain
the stability, skills, and
independence they need to thrive."

Francis + Clare Place was made
possible by funding from the voter-
approved Portland Housing Bond. 14
out of 15 Bond projects are now open
or under construction, and the Bond
is exceeding all major goals. Over
4000 Portlanders in need will be able
to live in Bond-funded homes.

Learn more about Francis + Clare
Place: https://www.portland.gov/phb/
construction/francis-clare-place

Learn more about the Portland Housing
Bond: www.portlandhousingbond.com
Portland Housing Bureau is with Metro
and Ted Wheeler.
Photos from Portland Housing Bureau's
post
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Sep 09 2023 11:58 PM

At Cascade AIDS Project's Walk, I
shared a story about my journey of
living with HIV for nearly 40 years.

I urged the walkers to share stories
with one another.

Today, we walked united, embodying
radical love and resilience.
.
..
...
@cascadeaidsproject Commissioner
Carmen Rubio Representative Travis
Nelson 
#AIDSWalkPortland #ShareYourStory
#UnityAndLove
shared a photo
Photos from Commissioner Dan Ryan's
post
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At Cascade AIDS Project's Walk, I
shared a story about my journey of
living with HIV for nearly 40 years.
I urged the walkers to share stories
with one another. Today, we walked
united, embodying radical love and
resilience. . .. ...
@cascadeaidsproject Commissioner
Carmen Rubio Representative Travis
Nelson #AIDSWalkPortland
#ShareYourStory #UnityAndLove
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Facebook User
Sep 10 2023 12:11 AM

Let's just give a brief testimony of
myself here. This might be very
beneficial to some of you here and it
might put an end to your ordeal. Well,
I was once an HIV patient. I contracted
the deadly virus about 4 years ago,
since then, the stigma and shame has
not been easy for me to bear. All this
while, I have been living on normal
drugs to suppress the virus to help me
live my normal life, not until recently
when I met this great doctor online in
one of the HIV site on facebook. I
contacted him and I got some herbal
medications from him which I used as he
instructed, just after 14 days, indeed,
I was treated and I tested negative.
You can contact dr Ofure via this
email: drofure54@gmail.com or call or
whatsapp him: +2348073818653 God will
Bless You. https://www.facebook.com/Dr-
OFURE-herbal-cure-103059745886482/
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Let's just give a brief testimony of
myself here. This might be very
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not been easy for me to bear. All this
while, I have been living on normal
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Facebook User
Sep 10 2023 03:24 AM

Thank you for the honesty. I care
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Thank you for the honesty. I care
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Sep 06 2023 09:38 PM

We need more of these City-County
partnerships that accelerate the
building of desperately needed
affordable housing.

Proud to be part of this
collaborative effort with Portland
Housing Bureau, Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, Multnomah County Chair Jessica
Vega Pederson, Portland City
Government, Multnomah County, Oregon,
Portland Clean Energy Fund,
Homeforward, HereTogether.
shared a photo
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We need more of these City-County
partnerships that accelerate the
building of desperately needed
affordable housing. Proud to be part
of this collaborative effort with
Portland Housing Bureau, Commissioner
Carmen Rubio, Multnomah County Chair
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Aug 30 2023 08:34 PM

This morning, Multifamily NW
testified alongside partners in
support of permitting reform in the
city of Portland. Thank you to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio for leading
this effort and to Mayor Ted Wheeler
and Commissioner Mingus Mapps,
Portland City Commissioner Rene
Gonzalez, and Commissioner Dan Ryan
for tackling this longstanding
priority issue for the #multifamily
industry.
shared a photo
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Aug 25 2023 05:53 PM

I want to remind people that I'm not
an outreach worker.....I am a fed up
resident trying to protect the
neighborhood that I live in....and
pay almost $500 a month in property
tax for.

The camp across the street from our
house has grown so large it's
residents are now moving closer to
our home doing drugs, drinking, and
sexually harassing the women on this
busy sidewalk. 

Some of them are clients from the LOW
BARRIER shelters we are surrounded
by. 

For those that don't know, a low
barrier shelter means they can do
drugs, carry on as they like all day,
and STILL get to sleep there at
night.

Now, I'm okay with something like
that just as long as it's
NOT IN A RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBORHOOD
like mine. 

Not only is it dangerous for the
residents that lawfully live here,
but it deteriorates the neighborhood
drastically. 

We're not talking about housing
mothers and children, or people in
recovery.... We are talking about
housing
ACTIVE DRUG ADDICTS
who are getting obliterated in
public, committing crimes, and being
a nuisance. 

 GET THEM OUT OF OUR NEIGHBORHOOD 

Ted Wheeler 
Commissioner Sharon Meieran 
Commissioner Dan Ryan 
Julia Brim-Edwards, Multnomah County
Commissioner - District 3 
Governor Tina Kotek Commissioner
Carmen Rubio 
Portland City Commissioner Rene
Gonzalez 
Multnomah County Chair Jessica Vega



Pederson 
Commissioner Susheela Jayapal 
Portland Bureau of Transportation
(PBOT) 
Multnomah County, Oregon 

#pdxreal #pdx #wtfportlandnews
#wftportland #pdx #portland #pdxnow
#pdxlive #rosecity #tedwheeler
#jessicavega #portlandoregon
#downtownpdx #nwportland
#pearldistrict #oldtownchinatown #503
#gresham #beaverton #downtownportland
#SteelBridge #pdxlife #portlandhomes
LIKE: 2LOVE: 3
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Aug 25 2023 04:09 AM

At Portland City Hall —with
Commissioner Carmen Rubio: The urgent
need to address the climate crisis is
clear. In the face of unprecedented
climate disasters, we must make
impactful investments to build a
sustainable, climate-resilient city
for future generations — especially
communities that experience climate
change first and disproportionately.
shared a photo
Photos from Commissioner Carmen
Rubio's post
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Aug 09 2023 03:18 PM

For months we’ve urged the Mayor and
city council to stop sending $45M a
year to the failed county run “joint
office”. Yet they write the big
checks and get nothing in return. So
much for all the new “collaboration”
among city, county and state
politicians. Just empty words.
Multnomah County Chair Jessica Vega
Pederson Ted Wheeler Commissioner
Rene Gonzalez Commissioner Carmen
Rubio Commissioner Dan Ryan
Commissioner Mingus Mapps 

Multnomah County leaders drop ball on
helping Portland launch well-run mass
outdoor shelter for homeless

4 comments
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Facebook User
Aug 13 2023 02:01 PM

This is their new money laundering
ploy. Get the money flowing to friends
and family with no experience or
oversight and ride it until it ends and
then find another cause. Drug addiction
and mental health are next along with
more on bipoc, climate "crisis " and
revitalizing downtown Portland. The
political grifters in this state are
disgusting.

Activity
ID:GENERATED_COMMENT_ID___56023790242754989538852425853801524537

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Aug 13 2023 02:01 PM

SHA-256: 025e22db88b131a12779e11f1c5
872bda809b6629f7b5374d1add058ec43d272

Facebook User
Aug 13 2023 02:01 PM

This is their new money laundering
ploy. Get the money flowing to friends
and family with no experience or
oversight and ride it until it ends and
then find another cause. Drug addiction
and mental health are next along with
more on bipoc, climate "crisis " and
revitalizing downtown Portland. The
political grifters in this state are
disgusting.

Activity ID:311346731360954

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Aug 13 2023 02:01 PM

SHA-256: 90fe4357771e29ac09fed1ffa6f
878b3e7098eae7338781ed8d6774f7debf7f2

Facebook User
Aug 15 2023 07:28 AM

Commissioner Mapps has dropped the ball
bringing creative solutions for city
problems to the table. He never fails
to attempt to grab a headline while
showing a completew inability to lead.
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Commissioner Mapps has dropped the ball
bringing creative solutions for city
problems to the table. He never fails
to attempt to grab a headline while
showing a completew inability to lead.

Activity ID:290003740384034

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Aug 15 2023 07:28 AM

SHA-256: b3ac1f2555f5bb8e55b2322289f
0e523590df10504c4cb3ca4ea2c2155347247



Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Aug 04 2023 01:00 AM

Commissioner Carmen Rubio is leading
the way...Way to go Carmen!
#CarmenLovesPDX
Major Industry and Business Groups
Back Rubio’s Plan to Create Permits
Office
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Activity ID:10159130720196288

Post Type:Visitor Post

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Aug 04 2023 01:00 AM

Modified Date:Aug 07 2023 10:17 PM

SHA-256: 57a335760ac4b97512a8ec668
96245217dbd35e10a9f491e9b01ea6a84932
34d

Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 30 2023 07:45 PM

Commissioner Carmen Rubio is leading
the way to a better Portland: "While
the ultimate proposal remains to be
seen, the underlying idea is entirely
reasonable: Rather than force
developers, builders and homeowners
to go through permitting processes
with multiple bureaus that give
conflicting information and show
little urgency, Rubio wants to
establish one efficient, customer-
focused place where employees can
give consistent information and are
empowered to resolve conflicts."
#carmenlovespdx
Editorial: Efficiency, not egos,
should drive Portland’s permitting
reform
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Jul 27 2023 03:33 AM

Congratulations to occasional
Shoutout contributor Byron Beck on
his new job with Commissioner Carmen
Rubio.
shared a photo
8 comments
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Facebook User
Jul 27 2023 03:36 AM

Congratulations, Byron!
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 Congratulation  Byron Beck 
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Cool! He’ll be great. 
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Congrats Byron Beck !
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Jul 27 2023 01:11 AM

Another day on the picket line for
Kaiser Permanente Thrive workers
seeking a fair contract and quality
patient care, this time at Kaiser
Interstate. We're grateful for the
continued support from our community
and elected leaders like
Representative Rob Nosse,
Representative Travis Nelson, and
Commissioner Carmen Rubio. 

And we're not done yet! Join us on
Friday from 11-2 and 4-6 at Kaiser
Sunnyside.

#United4All #coalitionstrong
shared a photo
Photos from SEIU Local 49's post

4 comments
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Another day on the picket line for
Kaiser Permanente Thrive workers
seeking a fair contract and quality
patient care, this time at Kaiser
Interstate. We're grateful for the
continued support from our community
and elected leaders like
Representative Rob Nosse,
Representative Travis Nelson, and
Commissioner Carmen Rubio. And we're
not done yet! Join us on Friday from
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Rob Nosse
Jul 27 2023 04:10 AM

Solidarity you all Solidarity! Hang in
there! Bargain strong!
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Great to see Rob Nosse and
Representative Travis Nelson here!
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 26 2023 08:14 PM

Proud and excited to be a new member
of Commissioner Carmen Rubio's team.
My role is as the External Affairs
Manager for Commissioner Rubio.
Commissioner Rubio, with the support
of her team, oversees the Community
and Economic Development service
area, which includes Portland Housing
Bureau, Bureau of Development
Services, Bureau of Planning and
Sustainability, and Prosper Portland.
They also have liaison
responsibilities for Venture
Portland, Home Forward, Visitor
Development Fund Board, Travel
Portland, The Gateway Center,
Workforce Development Board, Portland
Mall Management Inc., Portland Film
Office, Metro Policy Advisory
Committee, and Mt. Hood Cable
Regulatory Commission.
Meet Commissioner Rubio's Team

LIKE: 5LOVE: 7
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 21 2023 11:35 AM

To whom it may concern
( city leaders, PDX Report, 311,
ODOT, TriMet, and others attached to
this email)

I'm a disabled 46 year old disabled
woman who lives in a condo next to
the Steel Bridge on NW Naito Parkway
in downtown Portland Old Town/
Chinatown.

On my way to MAX red/ blue line train
today 
( July 20, 2023 ) a man living in the
camp next to the old town Chinatown
MAX stop threatened me with a large
hunting knife as a woman came after
me threatening physical assault. 

I called 911, reported the incident,
and the man was arrested for an
outstanding warrant, but the woman is
still there.
( July 20, 2023 police report
23190339 )

These are only two of the people who
regularly harass people trying to
access public transportation through
this route daily.

My sole form of transportation is the
MAX, and buses due to my disability
making it unable for me to drive.

Me, and others, can not safely access
the public transportation in our area
due to the city's large illegal
unsanctioned camp that covers a
square block starting at 1st and
Flanders down to almost Davis street.

We have been requesting at this camp
be dismantled for over 2 and 1/2
years. 

The city has played games between
who's responsibility it is to sweep
this area.

In the meantime it has left residence
in our neighborhood vulnerable to
violent crimes. 



I witnessed a woman get sexually
assaulted in this camp, trafficking,
drug dealing, and an abundance of
open use of illicit drugs.

A man from this same camp severely
beat an elderly couple, and broke the
wife's nose. 

Numerous women have reported men
harassing and following them home
from this MAX station when walking
through this illegal camp. 

The whole block in this area is
covered with trash, stripped bikes,
and other property that is looks
suspiciously like stolen property.

Large clouds of fentanyl smoke from
this camp fill the north bound MAX
platform poisoning people waiting for
the train.

There are currently no working street
lights in a large portion of this
illegal unsanctioned camp, but when
neighbors reported the problem with
the lights to the city we were told
the lights could not be fixed due to
the large illegal unsanctioned camp. 

This has added to the safety issues
for residents caused by this unlawful
camp just yards from our home. 

I have sent numerous emails,
testimonials, and reports to the
city, but nothing has been done to
remove this extremely dangerous
illegal unsanctioned camp.

These incidents have affected my
disability in a major way, and have
had drastically affected my quality
of life.

The city set a no camping ban for
public areas like this recently, but
has refused to abide by it leaving
residents, like myself, in fear of
taking public transportation in our
neighborhood.

We are begging for the city to act
now in order to ensure that residents
have safe access to the public
transportation, and Tom McCall
Waterfront Park.



Attached to this email are links to
videos of the current situation we
are dealing with, plus my testimony
pleading with city leaders to act
before anyone else is hurt, or worse.

These are from just this month alone.

https://photos.app.goo.gl/
4m7T9AjCcMpn22Pz7

https://photos.app.goo.gl/
J2T6eiaWCi8Gw2ob7

https://photos.app.goo.gl/
szu6rJqo5JnhmKCZ7

https://photos.app.goo.gl/
LaQcTJeMCA1jZ5879

https://photos.app.goo.gl/
ZN7AiwJpkixoyae9A

https://photos.app.goo.gl/
dMHGGXnUBoCbuPr48

Please, make it possible for us to
safely use the MAX red/ blue line
trains, and buses in this area. 

Thank you, 
Aaliyah Mays 

Portland City Commissioner Rene
Gonzalez 
Julia Brim-Edwards, Multnomah County
Commissioner - District 3
Commissioner Sharon Meieran
Commissioner Susheela Jayapal
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner
Carmen Rubio TriMet Old Town PDX
Governor Tina Kotek Oregon Department
of Transportation McCormick Pier
Condos Multnomah County Chair Jessica
Vega Pederson Multnomah County,
Oregon Lori Stegmann, Multnomah
County Commissioner, District 4
Multnomah County Health Department
Kgw Newsdesk KOIN 6 The Oregonian
KATU News Oregon Disabilities
Commission 

#portland #trimet #TedWheeler
#pdxreal #jessicavegapederson
#PortlandCityCouncil #pdxliving
#pdxnews #renegonzalez #wtfportland
#oldtownchinatown #portlandoregon
#portlandoregonlife #tinakotek

https://photos.app.goo.gl/4m7T9AjCcMpn22Pz7
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https://photos.app.goo.gl/ZN7AiwJpkixoyae9A
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#pdxlife #pdxevents #pdx #503 #pdxnow
#pdxlocal #downtownpdx #hawthorne
#disabilityawareness #disability
#disabilitypride #disabled
#renegonzalez #beavertonoregon
#gresham #beaverton #news
shared a photo
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Cascade AIDS Project to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Jul 18 2023 06:34 PM

We were honored to walk alongside
Commissioner Carmen Rubio in the
Portland Pride Parade this weekend!
Thank you for joining us 
shared a photo
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 18 2023 02:16 PM

‼‼‼ PLEASE SHARE ‼‼‼

Someone suggested that I just use the
Yellow & Green train......even though
they don't go to the parts of
Portland I need to get to......but
I'll indulge them. 

I want to also remind people that it
is not just about my struggles. 

 I HAVE NEIGHBORS 

I know what it's like to get around
with a stroller carrying all your
groceries for the week with 2 small
children.

I see my disabled neighbors on
mobility vehicles, walkers, and
seeing eye dogs.

I see elderly folks with groceries. 

People need to stop making excuses
for the drug addicts making it so
difficult for the rest of us to live
our lives doing the most basic of
daily tasks like going to the grocery
store, or post office. 

Our city needs to keep everything in
working order, and safe in these
highly populated areas that they know
residents need to access for TriMet
transportation.

Portland City Commissioner Rene
Gonzalez 
Commissioner Susheela Jayapal
Commissioner Sharon Meieran
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner
Carmen Rubio Governor Tina Kotek
MayorTW Dowtown Portland Old Town PDX

Julia Brim-Edwards, Multnomah County
Commissioner - District 3 

FOLLOW MY INSTAGRAM - @PDXDRAMA 

I'll attach some more videos to this
thread so you can get an idea what
our neighborhood looks like due to
the mess the city refusing to remove
the illegal and sanctioned camp in



our neighborhood that we are being
tormented by daily.

SWEEP OUR STREET OF TENTS & OPEN DRUG
USE NOW‼‼‼

McCormick Pier Condos 

#pdx #pdxlive #pdxlife #pdxliving
#downtownpdx #pdxnews ##portland
#unionstation #tedwheeler
#jessicavegapederson #renegonzalez
#oldtownchinatown #downtownportland
#portland #portlandoregon #rosecity
#503 #pdxreal #wtfportland
#nwportland #portlandcitycouncil
#carmenrubio
Photos from Aaliyah Land's post
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 18 2023 02:16 PM

‼‼‼ PLEASE SHARE ‼‼‼ Someone
suggested that I just use the Yellow
& Green train......even though they
don't go to the parts of Portland I
need to get to......but I'll indulge
them. I want to also remind people
that it is not just about my
struggles.  I HAVE NEIGHBORS  I
know what it's like to get around
with a stroller carrying all your
groceries for the week with 2 small
children. I see my disabled neighbors
on mobility vehicles, walkers, and
seeing eye dogs. I see elderly folks
with groceries. People need to stop
making excuses for the drug addicts
making it so difficult for the rest
of us to live our lives doing the
most basic of daily tasks like going
to the grocery store, or post office.
Our city needs to keep everything in
working order, and safe in these
highly populated areas that they know
residents need to access for TriMet
transportation. Portland City
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez
Commissioner Susheela Jayapal
Commissioner Sharon Meieran
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner
Carmen Rubio Governor Tina Kotek
MayorTW Dowtown Portland Old Town PDX
Julia Brim-Edwards, Multnomah County
Commissioner - District 3 FOLLOW MY
INSTAGRAM - @PDXDRAMA I'll attach
some more videos to this thread so
you can get an idea what our



neighborhood looks like due to the
mess the city refusing to remove the
illegal and sanctioned camp in our
neighborhood that we are being
tormented by daily. SWEEP OUR STREET
OF TENTS & OPEN DRUG USE NOW‼‼‼
McCormick Pier Condos #pdx #pdxlive
#pdxlife #pdxliving #downtownpdx
#pdxnews ##portland #unionstation
#tedwheeler #jessicavegapederson
#renegonzalez #oldtownchinatown
#downtownportland #portland
#portlandoregon #rosecity #503
#pdxreal #wtfportland #nwportland
#portlandcitycouncil #carmenrubio
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Facebook User to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 16 2023 02:34 AM

Commissioner Carmen Rubio at
Mississippi Street Fair
#carmenlovespdx
shared a photo
LIKE: 12LOVE: 14
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Parkrose Argay Opportunity
Coalition to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jul 14 2023 06:45 PM

This is the power of neighbors coming
together: we know that multibillion
dollar corporation Prologis is now
negotiating with the city around the
old Kmart site. 

But why is Commissioner Carmen Rubio
having these conversations behind
closed doors and without community
members involved?

It’s time to speak out again. 

Please contact Commissioner Rubio’s
office and let her know that we
deserve a seat at the table when they
speak to Prologis. 

comm.rubio@portlandoregon.gov
503-823-3008

Nothing about us without us!

Activity ID:170735922678458

Post Type:Visitor Post

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Jul 14 2023 06:45 PM

Modified Date:Jul 17 2023 11:42 PM

SHA-256: 185aeab766372b515aa482f3d
85e29c5d91492dc14ad3e13f7786de37d276
67c



Jul 05 2023 07:13 PM

Once again, we are one of the hottest
places in Portland. 

We lack tree canopy, we have large
buildings, concrete, aphalt that HEAT
UP our part of the city as much as 13
degree more than other neighborhoods.

Did you know the old Kmart site is
repeatedly listed as a Heat Island
for the city? A giant semi-truck
parking lot and warehouse going in
will cement that status for the site.

Neighbors would love to see an
expanded school STEM center, expanded
Multnomah County Health Department
clinic, TREES for shade, community
spaces for a farmer's market, food
carts, small businesses and GREEN,
cooling design....but Ted Wheeler,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
Commissioner Mingus Mapps,
Commissioner Dan Ryan, and
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez think the
best we deserve is a freight
warehouse with air pollution and
dramatically increased traffic, and
massive opportunity cost. 

PLEASE call City Council and tell
them to STAND UP and be leaders for
Parkrose and Argay Terrace. To show
us why we voted for them and let them
know they have a TREMENDOUS
opportunity to show us they will
fight for the values they campaigned
on, and fight for their constituents.

Tell City Council: STOP treating us
as a Sacrifice Zone. Be leaders in
creating a prosperous and just East
Portland!!
Portland's hottest neighborhoods
linked to infrastructure
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Portland Housing Bureau to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Jul 03 2023 09:44 PM

Thank you to Commissioner Carmen
Rubio and the rest of City Council
for supporting affordable
homeownership opportunities for low
and middle-income families! These
ordinances will have a huge impact
for Portlanders in need - not just
today, but for generations to come.

https://www.portland.gov/rubio/news/
2023/6/28/commissioner-rubio-passes-
ordinances-expand-access-
homeownership
shared a photo
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Shoutout to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jun 30 2023 04:56 PM

A Pride Month, end of, message from
Portland City Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, a potential 2024 mayoral
candidate.
shared a photo
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Jun 21 2023 05:00 PM

This needs to happen. BM 110 opened
the floodgates to deadly drug use,
overdoses, crime and more public
camping. We need to end open fentanyl
use on city sidewalks and parks.
Where is DA Schmidt and the Multnomah
County District Attorney's Office on
this?

Ted Wheeler Commissioner Rene
Gonzalez Commissioner Dan Ryan
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio 

Mayor Wheeler planning to ban open
drug use in Portland

11 comments
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This needs to happen. BM 110 opened
the floodgates to deadly drug use,
overdoses, crime and more public
camping. We need to end open fentanyl
use on city sidewalks and parks.
Where is DA Schmidt and the Multnomah
County District Attorney's Office on
this? Ted Wheeler Commissioner Rene
Gonzalez Commissioner Dan Ryan
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio 
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Facebook User
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Don't believe it. Liberals toe the
party line and never change
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Don't believe it. Liberals toe the
party line and never change
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Facebook User
Jun 21 2023 05:07 PM

Why do we need to ban I thought it was
against the law?
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Facebook User
Jun 21 2023 06:13 PM

Theola Kerler Liberals disregard all
laws that don't get them votes. Look at
the border crisis. China Joe Dementia
is disregarding all our Federal laws in
order to appease the looney left mob.
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Facebook User
Jun 21 2023 11:20 PM

Moving billboards would be super
helpful.
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Moving billboards would be super
helpful.
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Facebook User
Jun 22 2023 02:54 AM

We need to repeal 110 and get rid of
Schmidt!
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We need to repeal 110 and get rid of
Schmidt!
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Facebook User
Jun 22 2023 05:13 PM

People for Portland has sent out an
email that is full of blatant untruths/
lies/inaccuracies, choose your own
adjective. Fentanyl and heroin are not
legal, why are you saying that they
are? Mayor Wheeler is crafting "an
ordinance to outlaw the public
consumption of hard drugs". Why? It's
already illegal. Oregon decriminalized
Marijuana in 1973 and did not legalize
it until 2015. In the interim, you sure
as hell could not publicly consume,
possess, distribute or manufacture.
People were thrown in jail as well as
ticketed, there was no tolerance by the
police for violating the law. We do not
need new laws, we need political
leadership to actually enforce the
current laws.
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People for Portland has sent out an
email that is full of blatant untruths/
lies/inaccuracies, choose your own
adjective. Fentanyl and heroin are not
legal, why are you saying that they
are? Mayor Wheeler is crafting "an
ordinance to outlaw the public
consumption of hard drugs". Why? It's
already illegal. Oregon decriminalized
Marijuana in 1973 and did not legalize
it until 2015. In the interim, you sure
as hell could not publicly consume,
possess, distribute or manufacture.
People were thrown in jail as well as
ticketed, there was no tolerance by the
police for violating the law. We do not
need new laws, we need political
leadership to actually enforce the
current laws.
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It is incredible that there is not a
state law against this very thing.
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It is incredible that there is not a
state law against this very thing.
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Jun 20 2023 11:28 PM

Last weekend I celebrated the opening
of the new Rose City Park playground
with Portland Parks & Recreation,
Portland Parks Foundation, Home
Forward, Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
and a group of impressive community
stakeholders who made us all come to
the table for the kids! 

Public-private partnerships are a
vital key to creative, impactful and
FUN projects! Happy to be part of
this exciting event.
shared a photo
Photos from Commissioner Dan Ryan's
post
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Facebook User
Jun 21 2023 12:34 PM

Happy birthday Dan. Love you
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Happy birthday Dan. Love you
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Multnomah County Democrats to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Jun 18 2023 08:32 PM

Thank you to Commissioner Carmen
Rubio and all the volunteers who
helped to make the new playground at
Rose City Park a reality. We
appreciate you!
shared a photo
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Jun 16 2023 05:47 PM

Residents are deeply frustrated that
Commissioner Mingus Mapps and
Commissioner Carmen Rubio and Ted
Wheeler and Commissioner Dan Ryan and
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez continue
to ignore the needs of their
constituents in the Parkrose + Argay
community. 

Yesterday, one resident's concerns
were published in the Oregonian.
Please read her words. 

We would also encourage you to take a
few minutes and WRITE - not only to
City Council, but also to Governor
Tina Kotek and to local newpapers.
The local press (The Oregonian,
Portland Mercury, Willamette Week,
Portland Observer & Guardian,
Portland Tribune, Street Roots and
others need to hear from our
community and elevate our voice). 

If you need help crafting letters to
the editor/Op-Eds, or need help with
contact info for press and elected
officials, please feel free to reach
out to us at
OldKmartOpportunity@gmail.com
Readers respond: City shrugs at
warehouse concerns
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Jun 15 2023 03:59 PM

Portland wants to dramatically
increase the volume of semi trucks in
our community - on NE Sandy Blvd and
NE 122nd AND on our residential
streets - NE Shaver and NE Fremont,
and more. 

Putting a freight warehouse in
Parkrose and Argay is a safety risk
on so many levels - air pollution,
pedestrian safety...when you add
industrial services to a residential
area, residents WILL BE HARMED. 

Please tell Ted Wheeler, Commissioner
Carmen Rubio Commissioner Mingus
Mapps, Commissioner Dan Ryan,
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez,
Commissioner Susheela Jayapal,
Multnomah County Chair Jessica Vega
Pederson to STOP Prologis'
environmental injustice in the
Parkrose and Argay community.
America's Dangerous Trucks (full
documentary) | FRONTLINE
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Portland wants to dramatically
increase the volume of semi trucks in
our community - on NE Sandy Blvd and
NE 122nd AND on our residential
streets - NE Shaver and NE Fremont,
and more. Putting a freight warehouse
in Parkrose and Argay is a safety
risk on so many levels - air
pollution, pedestrian safety...when
you add industrial services to a
residential area, residents WILL BE
HARMED. Please tell Ted Wheeler,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Mingus Mapps,
Commissioner Dan Ryan, Commissioner
Rene Gonzalez, Commissioner Susheela
Jayapal, Multnomah County Chair
Jessica Vega Pederson to STOP
Prologis' environmental injustice in
the Parkrose and Argay community.
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Parkrose Argay Opportunity
Coalition to Commissioner
Carmen Rubio
Jun 13 2023 05:46 PM

Many of our residents were thrilled
to have elected a Latinx woman to
city council. A voice that represents
our diverse and underrepresented
community! 

“I know that change and inclusion
only happens when a community demands
it”.

Commissioner Carmen Rubio the
community of Parkrose + Argay Terrace
has been demanding it for a year and
yet you ignore us. Where is the
inclusion of our voice? We voted for
YOU to be our voice but you are
neglecting us. 

As some of our neighbors have said in
the comments of your post, please
listen to your constituents and
prioritize our community over big
business. Come meet with us and work
WITH your constituents to stop
Prologis. We’re waiting for your
office to respond to our repeated
requests. 

OldKmartOpportunity@gmail.com
shared a photo
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Jun 10 2023 10:01 PM

Wildflowers at Senn's Dairy City Park
this morning. 

We can see the hope, the potential,
the dream of a prosperous, livable,
walkable Parkrose and Argay Terrace
community for our families. 

How can we get City Council to dream
that dream with us - and make it a
reality - instead of dragging us down
and decreasing our resilience? 

Imagine the old Kmart site as a
collaborative STEM center for
Parkrose HS and MHCC, with 
- quality education for our kids
- an expanded county health clinic
- social services
- gardens 
- shade equity with a robust tree
canopy and native plant gardens
- a farmers market on the weekends
- a community hub linking the
Parkrose and Argay Terrace
neighborhoods

Why is it that Ted Wheeler and
Commissioner Mingus Mapps and
Commissioner Carmen Rubio and
Commissioner Dan Ryan and Portland
City Government think the best we
deserve is a giant warehouse,
increased traffic, air pollution, and
decades of lost opportunity? 

Please urge City Council to support
the dreams and prosperity of their
constituents instead of doing
nothing.
shared a photo
2 comments
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Wildflowers at Senn's Dairy City Park
this morning. We can see the hope,
the potential, the dream of a
prosperous, livable, walkable
Parkrose and Argay Terrace community
for our families. How can we get City
Council to dream that dream with us -
and make it a reality - instead of
dragging us down and decreasing our
resilience? Imagine the old Kmart



site as a collaborative STEM center
for Parkrose HS and MHCC, with -
quality education for our kids - an
expanded county health clinic -
social services - gardens - shade
equity with a robust tree canopy and
native plant gardens - a farmers
market on the weekends - a community
hub linking the Parkrose and Argay
Terrace neighborhoods Why is it that
Ted Wheeler and Commissioner Mingus
Mapps and Commissioner Carmen Rubio
and Commissioner Dan Ryan and
Portland City Government think the
best we deserve is a giant warehouse,
increased traffic, air pollution, and
decades of lost opportunity? Please
urge City Council to support the
dreams and prosperity of their
constituents instead of doing
nothing.
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Parkrose Argay Opportunity
Coalition
Jun 10 2023 10:02 PM
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Jun 07 2023 04:00 PM

Today the Portland City Council will
vote on outlawing unsanctioned
daytime camping in the city. Make
sure to let Ted Wheeler Commissioner
Carmen Rubio Commissioner Dan Ryan
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez know that
you agree with 75% of the city, and
that we won't accept inaction on our
most pressing crisis anymore.
shared a photo
1 comment
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Facebook User
Jun 07 2023 04:04 PM

An out of control disaster CAUSED BY
POLITICAL PANDERING to feel good
progressives, lies from political
operatives pushing laws and policies
like measure 110 which sacrificed
school funding for druggies..
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Jun 06 2023 11:28 PM

CPAH is elated to celebrate the Grand
Opening of The Joyce in downtown
#portland. This project is the
culmination of an intense rehab and
conversion of the historic Joyce
Hotel into 66 single room occupancy
homes for people exiting
homelessness. We are incredibly
grateful for all the partnerships
that came together to make this
project happen. We were honored to
celebrate this milestone with local
and state leaders:

CPAH's intrepid leader, Rachael Ann
Silverman Duke
Oregon Housing and Community Services
Director Andrea Bell
Portland Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Portland Housing Bureau Interim
Director Molly Rogers
Multnomah County Chair Jessica Vega
Pederson
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban
Development Oregon Field Director
Bryan Guiney 
Home Forward COO Ian Davie
and staff from Senator Ron Wyden and
Representative Earl Blumenauer

We had so many who helped us bring
this project to life and we couldn't
have done it without you--
Carleton Hart Architecture PC *
Bremik Construction * BC Group Inc. *
Portland Housing Bureau * Joint
Office of Homeless Services *
Multnomah County, Oregon * Home
Forward * Redstone Equity Partners *
Umpqua Bank * Oregon Housing and
Community Services

And our service partners who will
help us give the people who will call
The Joyce home every opportunity to
stabilize their housing and rebuild
their lives--
Cascadia Health * Native American
Rehabilitation Association of the
Northwest, Inc. * Cascade AIDS
Project

Together, we are Building the Way
Home!



#AffordableHousing
#permanentsupportivehousing
#housingsolutions
shared a photo
Photos from Community Partners for
Affordable Housing - CPAH's post
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Facebook User
Jun 07 2023 01:08 AM

Congratulations! 
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Congratulations! 
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Northwest Pilot Project
Jun 08 2023 01:18 AM

Way to go CPAH. Thank you for all your
work to make these units available.
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Way to go CPAH. Thank you for all your
work to make these units available.
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Northwest Pilot Project
Jun 08 2023 01:19 AM

Rachael Duke - Bobby would be so
happy!!
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Rachael Duke - Bobby would be so
happy!!
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Jun 06 2023 06:00 PM

An important vote is coming up
tomorrow, and our elected officials
need to know that 82% of Portlanders
agree that the city should prioritize
the rights of the disabled instead of
allowing unsanctioned camping to clog
our sidewalks.

Are you listening Ted Wheeler
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner
Carmen Rubio Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez ?

Full poll results here --> https://
cdn-sm.pagefreezer.com/resources/
08768a9fb3ded00545a0a28cada7fa3aa5599e03/5502393547cd082cce5b1c002559bb8d96b4029507c4e39229ff28fd6991c815
shared a photo
Photos from People For Portland's post
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Jun 05 2023 06:00 PM

With a crucial vote on unsanctioned
camping coming up, our polling found
that 71% of voters supported the plan
to ban daytime camping. But only 15%
believed that their elected officials
listened to the majority of
constituents.

This is your chance, Ted Wheeler
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner
Carmen Rubio Commissioner Mingus
Mapps Commissioner Rene Gonzalez. Are
you going to listen to the strong
majority of your constituents or a
small but loud slice?

Full poll results here --> https://
cdn-sm.pagefreezer.com/resources/
08768a9fb3ded00545a0a28cada7fa3aa5599e03/5502393547cd082cce5b1c002559bb8d96b4029507c4e39229ff28fd6991c815
shared a photo
Photos from People For Portland's
post
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Facebook User
Jun 05 2023 07:59 PM

So basically your poll doesn’t matter.
The ban is not a plan.
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So basically your poll doesn’t matter.
The ban is not a plan.

Activity ID:1080426676262861

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Jun 05 2023 07:59 PM

SHA-256: f748ac63d62f1d75ee7a5dd1d08
89d5f19917023587858e885f839d84af2353d



Facebook User
Jun 06 2023 01:46 AM

The ban is just a boot lick attempt by
Ted Wheeler.
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The ban is just a boot lick attempt by
Ted Wheeler.
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Facebook User
Jun 07 2023 01:38 AM

So now with the new " no camping
between the hours of 8am to 8pm " they
are now going to be out wondering
around. Crossing streets when ever
please and where ever they want. I
experience a lot of that today. We use
to count on them hanging out in their
tents and staying put. Not anymore It's
more dangerous then it has ever been.
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So now with the new " no camping
between the hours of 8am to 8pm " they
are now going to be out wondering
around. Crossing streets when ever
please and where ever they want. I
experience a lot of that today. We use
to count on them hanging out in their
tents and staying put. Not anymore It's
more dangerous then it has ever been.

Activity ID:925273201918475

Post Type: comments

Network:Facebook

Created Date:Jun 07 2023 01:38 AM

SHA-256: f082f71dd999ad74f68b1b4c8b5
cf3878ca7f6850ab0e2ce40a41f854b533c87



Jun 05 2023 03:56 PM

Diesel pollution has been linked to
an increase in Alzheimer’s, cognitive
decline, cancer in our elders. And
yet Portland City Council is allowing
a diesel freight warehouse to come in
mere feet from where East Portlanders
live, in a neighborhood with a large
elderly population. 

Ask Ted Wheeler, Commissioner Mingus
Mapps, Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
Commissioner Dan Ryan, Portland City
Government Commissioner Rene Gonzalez
why they aren’t protecting our
elders!! 

Then ask Multnomah County Chair
Jessica Vega Pederson, Multnomah
County Health Department why they are
allowing this public health crisis to
unfold in Parkrose and Argay. 

#stoppoisoningus #elders #alzheimers
#cognitivedecline #dieselispoison
#noprologis
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post

2 comments
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Diesel pollution has been linked to
an increase in Alzheimer’s, cognitive
decline, cancer in our elders. And
yet Portland City Council is allowing
a diesel freight warehouse to come in
mere feet from where East Portlanders
live, in a neighborhood with a large
elderly population. Ask Ted Wheeler,
Commissioner Mingus Mapps,
Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
Commissioner Dan Ryan, Portland City
Government Commissioner Rene Gonzalez
why they aren’t protecting our
elders!! Then ask Multnomah County
Chair Jessica Vega Pederson,
Multnomah County Health Department
why they are allowing this public
health crisis to unfold in Parkrose
and Argay. #stoppoisoningus #elders
#alzheimers #cognitivedecline
#dieselispoison #noprologis
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Parkrose Argay Opportunity
Coalition
Jun 05 2023 03:56 PM

Call and email city council! Tell them
to stop this injustice! Stop poisoning
our grandparents!!
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Parkrose Argay Opportunity
Coalition
Jun 05 2023 03:56 PM

Call and email city council! Tell them
to stop this injustice! Stop poisoning
our grandparents!!
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Jun 03 2023 02:23 AM

Thank you to Representative Thuy Tran
- HD 45for hearing the voices of your
constituents and working for a better
Oregon. PAOC continues to fight for
Environmental Justice, clean air, and
prosperity for our community and we
are so glad to have Rep Tran fighting
to make District 45 and all of Oregon
a just, equitable, and prosperous
place to live. #pdx #oregon
#oregonian #representation
#electedofficials #staterep #cleanair
#environmentaljustice #propserity
#advocacy #grassroots

Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Mingus Mapps Ted Wheeler
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner
Rene Gonzalez where are y’all when it
comes to listening to your residents
on this issue?! SILENT. ABSENT. We’re
waiting for you to step up and be
leaders.
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post
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Thank you to Representative Thuy Tran
- HD 45for hearing the voices of your
constituents and working for a better
Oregon. PAOC continues to fight for
Environmental Justice, clean air, and
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are so glad to have Rep Tran fighting
to make District 45 and all of Oregon
a just, equitable, and prosperous
place to live. #pdx #oregon
#oregonian #representation
#electedofficials #staterep #cleanair
#environmentaljustice #propserity
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Jun 01 2023 05:09 PM

Thank you Commissioner Carmen Rubio
for your visit to LatinoBuilt! We
appreciate you and your team for
taking the time to come talk to our
members on ways to find different
opportunities with the City of
Portland. This is great partnership
for many years to come! #LatinoBuilt
#CityofPortland #BIPOC #Construction
#Partnerships
shared a photo
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May 28 2023 04:55 PM

Guess how much of the 13 acre Old
Kmart site will be impenetrable
surface (asphalt, concrete, giant
diesel freight warehouse...) if
Prologis gets to build their
distribution center? 

Keep in mind that this site is
already in the threatened Columbia
Slough Watershed, and in a part of
East Portland with high levels of
urban tree loss and increased
temperatures. 

Now keep in mind that two lawsuits
are currently in the courts in
California accusing Prologis of
contaminating the groundwater, the
soil, the air, local waterways with
toxic chemicals (some of which were
stored illegally) at their
warehouses....

We imagine a use for the site that
benefits the community, the economy,
and our precious Columbia Slough
Watershed. 

The People of Parkrose and Argay
matter more than corporate profit. 

The Ecology of the Slough matters
more than a multi-billion dollar
corporation adding another piece to
its bloated real estate portfolio. 

The livability of our community
matters - and planning for that
livability in a climate change
reality is the job of Ted Wheeler,
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
Commissioner Dan Ryan Commissioner
Rene Gonzalez. But for some reason,
they seem to think an out-of-state
corporation making money off the
lungs and lives of working people is
acceptable. PLEASE urge City Council
to work for their constituents, not
corporate profit and STOP PROLOGIS IN
PARKROSE + ARGAY.
shared a photo
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May 27 2023 06:18 PM

Important update! 

On Friday, May 26 we sent out our
first press release announcing our
partnership with Argos Scientific.
Company founder Don Gamiles is a
Parkrose High graduate, so naturally
took an interest in our situation.
Argos will provide us with high
quality, real time data to establish
a baseline for air quality while also
modeling potential impacts of
additional freight traffic.

As Don told us in a recent meeting,
“what gets measured gets fixed."

We are grateful for this partnership
and hopeful that the resulting data
makes our case for stopping this
dirty, dangerous development in our
community.

Our elected officials need to pay
attention to what is happening here,
and realize if they won’t fulfill
their obligation to us, we will take
care of our own community. It’s not
too late, though, for them to show
creative leadership and help their
constituents fight environmental
injustice. Ted Wheeler Commissioner
Mingus Mapps Commissioner Carmen
Rubio Commissioner Dan Ryan Governor
Tina Kotek Commissioner Susheela
Jayapal Multnomah County Chair
Jessica Vega Pederson

The PDF is available here: https://
cdn-sm.pagefreezer.com/resources/
08768a9fb3ded00545a0a28cada7fa3aa5599e03/12b9dfc2bb68267dfcb25660a62644353cc2ed1002417799697ca169423e73e1
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post
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high quality, real time data to
establish a baseline for air quality
while also modeling potential impacts
of additional freight traffic. As Don
told us in a recent meeting, “what
gets measured gets fixed." We are
grateful for this partnership and
hopeful that the resulting data makes
our case for stopping this dirty,
dangerous development in our
community. Our elected officials need
to pay attention to what is happening
here, and realize if they won’t
fulfill their obligation to us, we
will take care of our own community.
It’s not too late, though, for them
to show creative leadership and help
their constituents fight
environmental injustice. Ted Wheeler
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Dan Ryan Governor Tina
Kotek Commissioner Susheela Jayapal
Multnomah County Chair Jessica Vega
Pederson The PDF is available here:
__PF:24751b628ce5f3852050
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My People's Market to
Commissioner Carmen Rubio
May 26 2023 04:23 PM

Thank you, Commissioner Carmen Rubio!
2 comments

My People's Market to
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Thank you, Commissioner Carmen Rubio!
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What is BIPOC ?
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May 25 2023 04:25 PM

These massive freight warehouses have
terrible, long-term consequences for
community livability, economic
opportunity, pollution, traffic, land
use and more. 

Vancouver, WA can see that allowing
these giant warehouses to be
constructed is a bad idea… So much so
they have put a moratorium in place
and are going to extend it. 

Months ago, we asked Portland City
Council to do the same thing. They
turned us down. They had a bunch of
excuses as to why, but we asked them
to be creative leaders and do the
right thing here for their citizens
and long term economic opportunity in
Portland. Again, they turned  us
down. 

You can see their contact info in the
last slide here, so please take 5
minutes and call city council and ask
them why they are lagging so far
behind Vancouver, when it comes to
effective city planning and leader
ship. 

Let Ted Wheeler, Commissioner Mingus
Mapps, Commissioner Carmen Rubio,
Commissioner Dan Ryan, Commissioner
Rene Gonzalez know it is not too late
for City Hall to do the right thing,
the sensible thing, the thing that
will prosper Portland. 

And then ask Governor Tina Kotek why
WA is being strategic with their land
use, while Oregon does nothing on
this issue.
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post
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These massive freight warehouses have
terrible, long-term consequences for
community livability, economic
opportunity, pollution, traffic, land
use and more. Vancouver, WA can see
that allowing these giant warehouses



to be constructed is a bad idea… So
much so they have put a moratorium in
place and are going to extend it.
Months ago, we asked Portland City
Council to do the same thing. They
turned us down. They had a bunch of
excuses as to why, but we asked them
to be creative leaders and do the
right thing here for their citizens
and long term economic opportunity in
Portland. Again, they turned  us
down. You can see their contact info
in the last slide here, so please
take 5 minutes and call city council
and ask them why they are lagging so
far behind Vancouver, when it comes
to effective city planning and leader
ship. Let Ted Wheeler, Commissioner
Mingus Mapps, Commissioner Carmen
Rubio, Commissioner Dan Ryan,
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez know it is
not too late for City Hall to do the
right thing, the sensible thing, the
thing that will prosper Portland. And
then ask Governor Tina Kotek why WA
is being strategic with their land
use, while Oregon does nothing on
this issue.
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May 24 2023 09:07 PM

Diesel: a major source of black
carbon, yet in "green"
#PortlandOregon, our city leaders are
welcoming major polluters like
ProLogis...particularly in working
class and majority BIPOC
neighborhoods. 

Where is the climate leadership in
PDX? Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio Ted Wheeler
Please take five minutes and contact
our elected officials (their info is
listed in the images below) and ask
them to be leaders in the community,
fighting for their constituents,
instead of rolling over for a mega
corporate polluter. 

#stoppoisoningus #diesel #cleanair
#cleanairnow #ourkidslivehere
#parkrose Governor Tina Kotek
#climateleadership
#environmentalracism #asthma #cancer
#heartdisease #cognitiveimpairment
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post
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May 23 2023 04:37 PM

Portland city government has told us
that a Diesel freight warehouse would
bring “appropriate level jobs to your
neighborhood”. Could someone please
tell us what the hell “appropriate
level” means? Let’s look at the facts
about what kind of jobs this would
bring to our community and why on
earth this is considered
“appropriate” for Parkrose and Argay?
The city may try to keep us down but
we know we deserve better!!
#livingwage #dangerousjob #classism
#environmentalracism #
#stoppoisoningus #deadendjob
#opportunitycost #hellno Governor
Tina Kotek Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Commissioner Mingus Mapps Ted Wheeler
Commissioner Dan Ryan Portland City
Government Earl Blumenauer Jeff
Merkley Ron Wyden Teamsters
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post
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May 20 2023 04:52 PM

Parkrose and Argay Terrace are
begging our elected officials to GET
CREATIVE and STAND UP for their
constituents and stop Prologis. 

Our cries fall on deaf ears. Lots of
shrugged shoulders and “sorry” and
silence. Lots of defensiveness. 

But one official has stood out as a
tireless public servant who takes her
oath of office seriously, and is
doing her job with integrity :
Representative Thuy Tran - HD 45.
Where is everyone else?! 

Please thank Rep Tran for her hard
work and persistence. And then ask
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio Ted Wheeler
Governor Tina Kotek Commissioner Dan
Ryan Portland City Government Ron
Wyden Jeff Merkley Earl Blumenauer
Multnomah County Chair Jessica Vega
Pederson Multnomah County Health
Department
- Why don’t you care about
environmental racism in working class
Portland?
- Why aren’t you helping stop the 70%
POC Parkrose Schools from being
poisoned by diesel? 
- Why do you put Prologis’ profit
over the health of Portlanders?
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post
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Parkrose and Argay Terrace are
begging our elected officials to GET
CREATIVE and STAND UP for their
constituents and stop Prologis. Our
cries fall on deaf ears. Lots of
shrugged shoulders and “sorry” and
silence. Lots of defensiveness. But
one official has stood out as a
tireless public servant who takes her
oath of office seriously, and is
doing her job with integrity :
Representative Thuy Tran - HD 45.
Where is everyone else?! Please thank



Rep Tran for her hard work and
persistence. And then ask
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio Ted Wheeler
Governor Tina Kotek Commissioner Dan
Ryan Portland City Government Ron
Wyden Jeff Merkley Earl Blumenauer
Multnomah County Chair Jessica Vega
Pederson Multnomah County Health
Department - Why don’t you care about
environmental racism in working class
Portland? - Why aren’t you helping
stop the 70% POC Parkrose Schools
from being poisoned by diesel? - Why
do you put Prologis’ profit over the
health of Portlanders?
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Comments / Replies

Parkrose Argay Opportunity
Coalition
May 20 2023 05:56 PM

Contact info for our elected officials
all in one handy-dandy document: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/
1JsIH9GqACytGEjKx93lc82aPO_iQfKcL/edit?
usp=sharing&ouid=105729910281448302452&rtpof=true&sd=true
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May 18 2023 02:36 PM

A massive out of state warehouse
corporation with a history of diesel
pollution, fires, chemical spills is
trying to build 15 feet from housing
and across the street from the
schools in the Parkrose neighborhood
in Portland. 

We have been told that local
government cannot stand in the way of
development… Even if that development
is harming a community and poisoning
its residents with toxic diesel. 

This is environmental racism on full
display: the exploitation of a
community so a mega corporation can
profit. It must be stopped. 

Tell Governor Tina Kotek, Ron Wyden
Jeff Merkley Earl Blumenauer
Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Commissioner Carmen Rubio Ted Wheeler
IT MUST BE STOPPED. 

(Thanks to Collective Conservation
for the meme)
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post
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A massive out of state warehouse
corporation with a history of diesel
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trying to build 15 feet from housing
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schools in the Parkrose neighborhood
in Portland. We have been told that
local government cannot stand in the
way of development… Even if that
development is harming a community
and poisoning its residents with
toxic diesel. This is environmental
racism on full display: the
exploitation of a community so a mega
corporation can profit. It must be
stopped. Tell Governor Tina Kotek,
Ron Wyden Jeff Merkley Earl
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Commissioner Carmen Rubio Ted Wheeler
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May 14 2023 04:38 PM

Happy Mothers Day! What moms really
want is Justice for our communities
and opportunities for our kids! 

Give Parkrose and Argay moms the gift
of writing Portland City Council and
Prologis and telling them we don’t
want a diesel freight warehouse in
our community!! 

#mothersday #environmentaljustice
#cleanair #stoppoisoningus
#parkroseargayopportunitycoalition
#parkrose #pdx #portland
#sacrificezone #cleanair #cleanairnow
#opportunity #environmentalracism
#noprologis Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Ted Wheeler Commissioner Mingus Mapps
Governor Tina Kotek Earl Blumenauer
Ron Wyden Jeff Merkley Commissioner
Dan Ryan Commissioner Rene Gonzalez
shared a photo
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May 14 2023 02:33 AM

A native Red Cedar across the street
from Senn's Dairy City Park in
Parkrose. 

It’s showing signs of tremendous heat
stress. The last few summers of Heat
Domes and drought have put a
disproportionate burden on our
neighborhood and the rest of East
Portland. It’s hotter here than
elsewhere in the city, due to poor
city planning, canopy loss, and
unfettered development (asphalt,
concrete). 

Our trees are stressed. They are
overburdened. Our residents are
stressed. They are overburdened. We
bake in the heat. We breathe diesel
fumes. We have unsafe streets. 

Tell City Council that Parkrose and
Argay are already suffering. We
cannot be made to bear more. We need
Commissioner Carmen Rubio and
Commissioner Mingus Mapps and Ted
Wheeler and Commissioner Dan Ryan and
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez and
Governor Tina Kotek to help make
Parkrose more livable. 

We don’t need them forcing a
polluting, dangerous diesel freight
warehouse in our already overburdened
community. Tell Portland City
Government no Prologis Diesel in
Parkrose and Argay!!!
shared a photo
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A native Red Cedar across the street
from Senn's Dairy City Park in
Parkrose. It’s showing signs of
tremendous heat stress. The last few
summers of Heat Domes and drought
have put a disproportionate burden on
our neighborhood and the rest of East
Portland. It’s hotter here than
elsewhere in the city, due to poor
city planning, canopy loss, and
unfettered development (asphalt,
concrete). Our trees are stressed.
They are overburdened. Our residents
are stressed. They are overburdened.



We bake in the heat. We breathe
diesel fumes. We have unsafe streets.
Tell City Council that Parkrose and
Argay are already suffering. We
cannot be made to bear more. We need
Commissioner Carmen Rubio and
Commissioner Mingus Mapps and Ted
Wheeler and Commissioner Dan Ryan and
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez and
Governor Tina Kotek to help make
Parkrose more livable. We don’t need
them forcing a polluting, dangerous
diesel freight warehouse in our
already overburdened community. Tell
Portland City Government no Prologis
Diesel in Parkrose and Argay!!!
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May 11 2023 03:13 PM

What is an opportunity cost? 

For Parkrose and Argay Terrace
neighborhoods, it is the devastating
loss of future prosperity and quality
of life that we will incur if
Portland City Council allows a
massive diesel freight warehouse to
be built across the street from our
school, and next to where our
residents live. 

Why doesn’t Portland City Council
believe our community deserves
opportunities? Why do they only
extend opportunities to big
businesses which will harm Portland
residents? 

#opportunitycost #opportunity #pdx
#portland #cleanairnow
#environmentaljustice #parkrose
#parkroseargayopportunitycoalition
#portlandcitycouncil #equity
#cleanair #peoplepower #sacrificezone
#dirtydiesel #diesel #stoppoisoningus
Ted Wheeler Commissioner Carmen Rubio
Portland City Government Commissioner
Mingus Mapps Commissioner Dan Ryan
Commissioner Rene Gonzalez Governor
Tina Kotek
shared a photo
Photos from Parkrose Argay
Opportunity Coalition's post
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